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Iktatészam PIM/77-74/2020

Dear Peter Hasenson,

The Hungarian manuscript prepared by the co-author Rébert Darvas of the literary work entitled Right Through the
Pack, which was published in 1947 by the George Allen & Unwin publishing house, was handed over to the head of
our institution, Szilard Demeter on 10 September, 2020 by the chairman of the Hungarian Bridge Association
Zsigmond Jarai. The manuscript has been entered into inventory under number 3396 (2020/25) thus has got into
the ownership of the Hungarian State.

We highly appreciate your gestures and contribution taken in order to safeguard and transfer the manuscript.

Budapest, 15. 09. 2020
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